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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
Year 2 class assembly – Yesterday school were treated with the 

Year 2 class assembly. It is clear that so much fun and 

enjoyment is happening in their curriculum. They were clear 

and confident speakers – well done to them all. Special thanks 

to Miss Hyde, Mrs Flood for organising such a good assembly.  

PTA Update – please find the flyer attached to the newsletter 

regarding our Summer Fair on Friday 11th July.  On Friday 13th 

June children can come into school in their own clothes in 

exchange to donate a bottle for the bottle tombola.  

Safeguarding – hopefully you all have had the opportunity to 

read the letter sent out yesterday. Keeping all children safe is 

our priority.  

Team points – as we end this short half term, the current 

standings are 1st O’Brien = 1143, 2nd Whitworth = 1093, 3rd 

Perry = 1064 and 4th Dhawan = 1052. Going into the final half 

term of the year – all teams can win! 

Have a lovely half term and see you all on Monday 9th June.   

Star of the week Attendance Winners 

Reception: Isaac 

Year 1: Keissy 

Year 2: All of Year 2             

Year 3: Peter 

Year 4: Archie 

Year 5: Mya 

Year 6: Haseeb 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Place: Year 3             95% 

2nd Place: Year 1            95% 

3rd Place: Year 4           94.6% 

Year 6          92.1%   

Year 5           92.0% 

Year 2           91.7% 

Reception    91.1%      

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Half term root value – Forgiveness    Weekly branch Value – Faithfulness 

 

Team Points – Week 4 
O’Brien   362 
Perry   337   

Dhawan   283 
Whitworth   279        

               
     
   
  
        
         
        
    
   
   
   
  

Dates for your diary… 
Friday 23rd May – Break Up for Half Term 

Monday 9th June – School Term Begins 
Monday 9th – Friday 13th June – Y1 Phonics Screening 

Tuesday 10th June – Author Visit  
Friday 13th June – Y2, Y5, Y6 NSPCC Workshops 

Wednesday 18th June – Y3 perform with Halle Orchestra 
Wednesday 18th June – Y6 Leavers Service at Manchester 

Cathedral 
Thursday 26th June – New/Reception Meeting 5pm 

Week beginning 30th June – Sports Week 
Wednesday 2nd July – Sports Day 

Thursday 3rd July – Moving Up Day 
Friday 11th July – PTA Summer Fair  

 

 

 
 
 

Year 5 had their linking school visit 
them this week. Children had a 
wonderful day and enjoyed all the 
planned activities. Children took 
part in building team towers, 
collaborative shields, rounders 
and circle time. Children were very 
enthusiastic all day. They 
made new friends and were very 
caring and respectful 
towards each other. We also had a 
picnic on the field, which was the 
highlight of the day. 

 
Whole School Attendance 93.1% (Target 96%) 


